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Dear Year 3 and 4 parents

We are approaching a very magical time of year in school where we celebrate the birth of Jesus
and look forward to all things Christmas! Historically, pupils from year 1-4 have joined together
to put on a large Christmas show in the church.

Current COVID rates means that mixing 4 year groups plus 200 additional adults in the church
is not something we are able to do. We are however, keen for you to come to school and enjoy a
COVID -friendly Christmas performance. To this end, we would like to invite you to a Key Stage
carols by candlelight event which will be held outside on the school playground on Tuesday 14™
December at 4.30pm. Information about costumes will be sent at a later date. It is winter so
we encourage you to bring your thick coat, woolly hat and flask!

The event will be ticketed and in the first instance, families can request up to 2 tickets. If
after initial orders are in, we have spare tickets, these will be distributed on a first come first
served basis. Mrs Porter will communicate deadlines for orders and extra ticket release dates
via email. Tickets can be ordered via the following link.

Children will be busy learning songs and readings in the coming weeks and I am sure that they
will relish the opportunity to perform in front of you for the first time in almost two years.

I look forward to sharing some magical Christmas moments with you all.

Kind regards
WAV ST

Mrs Zoe Cahalan
Headteacher
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